
 

Ref. No. : 
Plexh/Cir/138                                                                                                                                            
                          date : 05.10.2020 

 

To, 

All Members of the Council 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject : Bilateral Safeguard Measures on the imports of PVC suspension Resin under CEPA 
with Japan. 

Ref. : F. No. 20/6/2020-DGTR 

 

 

We wish to inform you that office of DGTR, New Delhi has communicated us that the Bilateral 
Safeguard Investigation concerning imports of “PVC Suspension Grade Resin” into India from Japan 
under India-Japan Comprehensive Economic Partnership Agreement (Bilateral Safeguard Measures) 
Rules, 2017 has been initiated. 

 

Concern members are requested to refer the below link for complete information on INITIATION-
NOTIFICATION (Bilateral Safeguard Investigation) Case No-(SG) 6/2020 :- 

 

http://www.dgtr.gov.in/sites/default/files/Initiation%20Notification_2.pdf 

 

 

Please send your reply to Director General Directorate General of Trade Remedies, New Delhi -
110001 via email at the email addresses adg11-dgtr@gov.in; and copy to adv12-
dgtr@gov.in; jd12-dgtr@gov.in; ad11-dgtr@gov.in latest by 07.10.2020. 
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This is for your kind information and necessary action please. 

 

 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

PLEXCONCIL TEAM 

 


